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Good morning Commissioner Joyner,
 
My name is Toni Womack and I work in the office of the Wake County Board of Commissioners.  I
received an email from Chair Matt Calabria indicating that you have a recommendation for an
appointment for the Wendell Planning Board ETJ seat, Ms. Emma Gardner. 
 
We would be delighted to have Ms. Gardner be appointed to the Wendell Planning Board.  The initial
part of the Wake County appointment process is that Ms. Gardner would need to complete the
Wake County Advisory Board application.  If you can please contact Ms. Gardner and share this link
with her so she can access the on-line application.  Wake County, North Carolina: Boards
(granicus.com)
 

The next voting meeting of the Wake County Board of Commissioners is on Monday, October 4th; so
if you can please ask Ms. Gardner to submit her application as soon as soon as possible, that would
be greatly appreciated.
 
Please feel free to share my contact information with Ms. Gardner in the event there are questions.
 
Best regards,
Toni
 

Toni Womack
Senior Executive Assistant
Wake County Government
Board of Commissioners
Toni.womack@wakegov.com
919.856.6163 office |
919.441.6632 Work Cell |
301 S. McDowell Street
Raleigh, NC 27601-2091
wakegov.com
 

 

From: Matt Calabria <Matt.Calabria@wakegov.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 3:56 PM
To: Jason Joyner - Commissioner <JJoyner@townofwendell.com>
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Cc: Yvonne Gilyard <Yvonne.Gilyard@wakegov.com>; Portia Johnson
<portia.johnson@wakegov.com>; Ben Canada <Ben.Canada@wakegov.com>; Vickie Adamson
<Vickie.Adamson@wakegov.com>; David Ellis <David.Ellis@wakegov.com>; Toni Womack
<Toni.Womack@wakegov.com>
Subject: RE: Wendell Planning Board - Emma Gardner
 
Commissioner,

Thanks for flagging this.  I hope you’ve been well.  By copy on this email, I’m asking our staff to take a
look at this and see what, if anything, might be done.  I expect we’ll hear back early next week.
 
I’m also copying Vice Chair Adamson as the vice chair typically oversees the appointments process.
 
Best,
Matt
 

From: Jason Joyner - Commissioner <JJoyner@townofwendell.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 3:37 PM
To: Matt Calabria <Matt.Calabria@wakegov.com>
Subject: Wendell Planning Board - Emma Gardner
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hey Chairman Calabria, 
 
We have a planning board appointment for our ETJ spot. (Emma Gardner).   Normally it would have
been done in July but it was advertised twice.  
 
She's been attending & was planning on being sworn in and serving at our Monday night meeting on
the assumption that you guys would confirm her appointment at your 2:00 pm Monday meeting.   
 
Is there anyway you guys could add that to your agenda?  I sent Sig an email- but realized that  just
realized it wasn't on your agenda after sending it.  
 
Any assistance would be greatly appreciated. My cell is below - (I must have an old number for you) 
 
-Jason  
 
_____________________
Jason W. Joyner, Commissioner 
Town of Wendell 
JJoyner@TownOfWendell.com
(252)904-4381 
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